

Sleeping Arrangements Form For Travel/Trips

Some of the most memorable moments in a Girl Scout's life happen while taking trips. Travel offers a wealth of opportunities for Girl Scouts to develop leadership, confidence, and practical life skills.

At times there may be a need for a Girl Scout to share a bed with another person.

This is a release allowing your Girl Scout to share a bed with another Girl Scout if the situation presents itself.

GSUSA Safety Activity Checkpoint for Travel/Trips stipulates that the following guidelines be followed:

- Each participant has their own bed.
- Parent/guardian permission must be obtained if youth members are to share a bed.
- Youth members and adults do not share a bed.
- It is not mandatory that an adult sleep in the sleeping area (tent, cabin, or designated area) with youth members. If an adult female does share the sleeping area, there should always be two unrelated adult females present.

For more information review Safety Activity Checkpoints and the Travel/Trip SAC.

This form must be signed by both the Girl Scout and the parent/guardian.

I understand the guidelines above and agree to allow my Girl Scout to share a bed as stipulated above if the situation presents itself.

Girl Scout's Name (printed)

Girl Scout's Signature

Date

Parent/Guardians Approval Signature

Date